
Tuesday, August 28th 2012 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, August 28, 2012 

 

 

 

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Joel Bourassa 

Staff: Judy Welch, Steve Welch 

Public: Patrick Griffin, Robert McAfee 

 

Jim called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Joel seconded the motion and the vote was 

affirmative. 

 

Public Participation: 
 

Patrick Griffin: 
Patrick questioned the status of the Jaws of Life. The Board was unsure of the status. Patrick 

asked the Board to follow up with the Fire Department.  

 

MOTION: 
 

At 6:33 PM a motion was made and seconded to enter into non-public session pursuant to RSA 

91-A: 3, II (a) Legal Issue 

 

Roll Call: Chairman, Jim Fadden, Yes, Joel Bourassa, Yes, and Administrative Assistant, Judy 

Welch was present. 

 

At 7:26 PM the Board of Selectmen came out of non-public session. 

 

VOTED 2-0 

Cox Farm Road: 
The Board recognized a letter from the State of NH to the Woodstock Board of Selectmen, 

dated July 18, 1974. This letter clearly states that Cox Farm Road is a Class 5 road from the 

entrance off Eastside Road to the bend where the road heads south. The Board will abide by 

this letter pending legal counsel. 

 

Bake Sale/Playground: 
Sara Ford, Allyson Rokita, and Dakema Welch held a bake sale on August 18th to raise money 

for the Woodstock Family Playground. The girls raised $1134.75.  

 

Minutes of the August 14, 2012 Meetings: 
Joel motioned to accept the minutes of the August 14, 2012 Selectmen’s Meeting. Jim 

seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Old Business:  



 

Ice Pigging: 
The Board reviewed a proposal for the Ice Pigging Procedure. Joel motioned to sign the 

proposal and begin the first stage on Lost River Road. If positive results are received the Board 

will apply for a grant to do the other two sections in town. Jim seconded the motion and the 

vote was affirmative. 

 

New Business: 
Signed Checks. 

 

Joel motioned to adjourn the Selectmen’s Meeting at 8:11 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and 

the vote was affirmative. 

 


